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Eric Lange, Head
Department of Theatre
University of Northern lowa

August 29, 2011

Dear Eric Lange,

After being employed at UNI since the Fall of 1981, I plan to retire from my position
as Professor in the Department of Theatre. My retirement will become effective
after the completion of Spring Semester, 2012. 1 appreciate the strengths of the
theatre curriculum and production program, and look forward to watching
(although from a distance) the continued educational and artistic growth which has
been a hallmark of the work of the department.

With this notice early in the Fall semester, I hope that the Department of Theatre
will have adequate time and resources for personnel planning. To support the
ambitious and forward-looking plans of this department, it would be wonderful if by
May we will have had a successful search for a new faculty hire in the area of Design
and Production/Costume. Please let me know if I can be of help with the search
process.

Please note that [ am applying for Faculty Emeritus Status, and have included the
required paperwork with this letter. Meanwhile, for this coming year of AY 2011-12,
I look forward to the continued camaraderie of my colleagues at UNI. After this year,
I know [ will particularly miss the collaborative spirit of our faculty, staff and
students in the Department of Theatre.

Sincerely,

e

Carol Colburn, Professor
Department of Theatre
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